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Summer Fair 21st June 
We are looking forward to seeing you all on Saturday.  
It should be a lovely day, 
and there are some  
wonderful treats in store! 
Including: 
 Amazing raffle 

prizes 
 Musical enter-

tainment 
 Dance and Martial 

Arts showcases 
 Refreshments 
 Clothing, books and 

lots of other items 
for sale 

 Bouncy castle and 
games 

 

Year 6 Kayaking 
Year 6 have been going to Westminster Boating Base 
to have a go at kayaking. They’ve been having a brilliant 
time! There are some pictures of them in action on 
the website, like this one: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Changes to SEN—information for parents 
Did you know that the law on Special Needs is  
changing? Information session: 
WHEN: Tuesday 24/6/14, 9.45-12.00 
WHERE: 4 Frampton Street NW8 8LF 
TO BOOK A PLACE email: pps@westminster.gov.uk 
or telephone 02076415355 (Westminster Parent  
Partnership). There will be an Arabic interpreter.  
Refreshments available. 

Year 1 Trip to the Geffrye Museum 
Year 1 went on a coach trip to the Geffrye Museum in 
East London on Wednesday. They saw what different 
rooms and artefacts would have looked like in the 
past, and also spent time in the beautiful gardens. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
There are lots more pictures of their trip on the  
website. 

 
Coming up 
F1 Class assembly Friday 20th June 2.45 
Y4 Class assembly Friday 27th June 2.45 
Y2 Class assembly Friday 7th July 2.45 
Y6 Leavers’ Assembly -18th July 
 
Y2 Multi-skills—25th June 
Y3 Multi-skills—2nd July 
Y2 and Y5 Rottingdean—8th July 
Y1 Multi-skills—9th July 
Y4 London Zoo—10th July 
Y5 Wigmore Hall concert—16th July 
 
Sports Day 30th June 
Parents’ evening 9th/ 10th July 
Musical showcase—Monday 14th July 2.30 
End of Term church service—17th July 
 
We are still waiting for the HMI report from Ofsted.  
Nothing to worry about, we just have to keep being patient! 
Have a lovely weekend, and hopefully see you on Saturday. 

 
 
 
 

Emily Norman, Headteacher 


